
 

 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 5th September 2024 
MAL/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 7 Settling In Evening  
  
On Thursday 17th October we will be hosting an online Year 7 settling in evening. This will take place online 
from 4pm - 7pm. Please save the date in your diaries and further details will be shared.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
  
Ms M Allitt  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


